
 

IFPA appoints Stephanie van der Walt as new country
manager for Southern Africa

Stephanie van der Walt has been named the new country manager for the International Fresh Produce Association (IFPA)
Southern Africa.

Van der Walt has more than 10 years of expertise in the agricultural industry and is skilled in international trade and
investment legislation. Over the course of her career, she has worked both in public and private sectors, collaborating with
international partners across the African continent and the global South.
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